
Ballyfinane National School 

2018/2019 Highlights 

Thank You 
As another school year comes to a close, On behalf of myself and the staff I would like to take this opportunity to 
wish everyone the very best for the summer. May it be a safe, healthy and happy one and whatever your holiday 
plans are, may they be most enjoyable! I would like to congratulate the children on completing another successful 
school year. We had lots of fun and exciting times and many more to come.  

Myself and the staff would like to wish Holly and Freya all the very best in their new school. We hope that you 
will look back fondly on your time here in Ballyfinane N.S.  

On a personal level, I would like to thank you all most sincerely for the welcome, all of the support and encourage-
ment that you have forwarded me during my first year here. I very much appreciate it.  

Looking forward to welcoming you back on Wednesday August 28th to begin another school year full of educational 
activities and learning opportunities. Go dtí sin, tabhair aire, agus bíodh laethanta saoire aoibhinn agaibh. 

Outings 

 

Nature Walk 

Lee Strand,  

Pizza making in Milanos, Term 1 



Fundraising 
 

Talks 

Paramedics Visit, Term  

... 

Annual Table Quiz, The Shanty Bar 

Carol Singing, Manor West 

Team Hope Shoe Box Appeal 

An Garda Siochana 

Tour De Ballyfinane 



Educational Weeks 

Engineering Week. 

Active Schools Week 

Seacthain Na Gaeilge 



Special Moments 

Confirmation Day 
Credit Union Quiz 

Christmas Show 

Dress Up Day for Halloween 

Credit Union Art 
Competition 

Writing Competition Con Houlihan 

Two-Teacher School Football Blitz 

Winners 


